
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Welcome New Families! 
Will your child attend Lake Elkhorn Middle School next year? 

If so, save the date! 

Thursday, January 16, 2020 
Snow Date: Thursday, January, 23, 2020 

2 Orientations – 1 Night! 
Welcome New Families from Oakland Mills Middle School! 

5:30 p.m. - 6:15 p.m. 
Welcome New Families from Oakland Mills Middle School! We look forward to 
meeting you and your rising 7th and 8th grade students!   Join us to learn about 
Lake Elkhorn, meet some of our staff members, and tour the school!   You are 

also welcome to stay for the rising 6th grade orientation that follows. 
 
 

Welcome Rising 6th Grade Parents & Guardians!  
6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

Will your child be a 6th grader at Lake Elkhorn Middle School next year?  If so, 
we can’t wait to meet you!  Please join us for an information session about the 
6th grade program of studies at Lake Elkhorn.  You will have a chance to meet 

some our staff members and tour the school! 
 


